
From: Ken Ishii <kenishii.cello@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2023 10:07 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Alden Dow building 
 
 
Dear City Planning Commission, 
 
I suggest that the Alden Dow building at 2929 Plymouth Road be preserved and repurposed. 
 
The corner of 2929 Plymouth Road and Prairie St. already has high traffic volumes as a major access to 
Thurston Elementary School and Clague Middle School. 
 
Banking drive-through lanes would create even more traffic and air pollution from vehicles idling in line.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Ken Ishii 
Neighborhood Resident 
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